
Temporary Visitor Restrictions 

To protect our patients and staff, we are allowing one healthy adult visitor per 
patient per day. This allows us to minimize the spread of respiratory illness 
while ensuring families and loved ones are a part of the patient healing 
process. 

• All visitors must be screened at entrances for respiratory illness. Only 
visitors without symptoms will be allowed to enter LHC facilities.  

o Respiratory illness symptoms include headache, fever, sore 
throat, shortness of breath, cough, muscle pain, loss of sense of 
smell and/or taste and chills.

• All visitors must wear a mask at all times.
• Visitors must disinfect their hands upon entering.
• Visitors should practice physical distancing whenever possible.
• No visitors under the age of 18 will be allowed.
• Out-of-state visitors are allowed as long as they are healthy and follow 

all Livingston HealthCare visitation guidelines.
• Patients under the age of 18 may have two visitors at a time.
• End-of-life and comfort care patients are allowed two visitors at a time.
•

No visitors will be allowed in the rooms of confirmed or suspected

 

COVID-19 patients.
• Whenever possible, visitors of hospitalized patients should check with

 

the primary nurse before arriving to make sure this is a good time to

 

visit.

Thank you for your help keeping our patients, staff and community healthy!

 

One person is allowed to accompany Family Birth Center patients; 
they are allowed to leave and return, if needed.  At the provider’s 
discretion, a second support person may be allowed to accompany 
Family Birth Center patients.

•




